
CUPE LOCAL 459 IS BACK!!!! 

 
NOTICE OF GENERAL 

MEETING  
 

at Royal Bay in the Learning Commons 

Starting at 9:00 am 

Saturday, September 18th 

  
We will be practicing social distancing and all COVID health 

and safety protocols will be in place including you will be 

required to bring your own masks, drinking device. 

Refreshments and snacks will be available. 


	at Royal Bay in the Learning Commons
	Starting at 9:00 am
	Saturday, September 18th

